Village of Otisville

Budget Meeting Committee of the Whole

April 30th, 2012

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 p.m. by President Tom Bess at the Village Office to discuss the 2012/2013 Budget.

PRESENT: Tom Bess, Jr., President, Council Members: John Ray, Jeff Lutze, Rick Ferguson, Paul Harmon, Sherry Hemingway, Jim Price, Bob Jennings, DPW Supt., Andrea Barden, Clerk, and Matt Grovesteen, DPW Supt.

ABSENT: NONE

AUDIENCE: Juli Suuppi, Treasurer

Jim Price entered 7:10 p.m.

MOTION was made by HEMINGWAY and was supported by LUTZE to drop Dave Tatrow's hours from 710 to a maximum of 350 for support for Bob with money saved to go into general contingency.

CARRIED—ROLL CALL—ALL YEAS

DISCUSSION: BUDGET REVIEW

MOTION was made by HARMON and was supported by HEMINGWAY to adjourn at 9:20 a.m. CARRIED—ALL YEAS

Andrea M. Barden, Clerk

May 7th, 2011